
Series  of  dinners  at  Sugar
Bowl  benefit  various
nonprofits
Sugar Bowl’s Lake Mary Cabin Dinner Series returns to Donner
Summit this summer featuring Chef Alan Davis’ French-inspired
California cuisine.

Dining will be offered most Saturday and Sunday evenings from
July 22-Sept. 16, with seating offered from 5:30 to 9pm.

In addition, each Sunday evening will showcase a different
local nonprofit partner from the Truckee-Tahoe community, with
a portion of the evening’s proceeds benefiting that cause.

This summer’s Lake Mary Cabin Dinner Series dates:

July 22 Benefiting Donner Summit Historical Society

July 29 Benefiting Young Life

Aug. 12 Benefiting Truckee Trails Foundation

Aug. 19 Benefiting the Tahoe Institute for Natural Science

Aug 26 Benefiting the Truckee Donner Land Trust

Sept. 2 Benefiting Donner Summit Area Association

Sept. 16 Benefiting the Tahoe Forest Health System Foundation.

Every  evening  is  open  to  the  public,  and  reservations,
strongly recommended by calling (530) 426.7002.
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